
Dear Chief Heiland,

This letter is to formally notify you that I am resigning as a Firefighter for the city of Long Lake.
My last day will be or whatever the cutoff for the end of the year may be.Oct 7, 2024

I am incredibly grateful for the last 5 years of service with Long Lake Fire. I learned and grew so
much as both a professional and as a person thanks to the training, education, and mentorship I
received. It has been an experience I will never forget and this has been an institution I am
proud to have been a part of.

I wish you and the department the best for the future.

Sincerely,

Kennedy Wright


